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Friday 16th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

Breakfast Club and After School Provision 

Since coming back after the Easter holidays, I have had several enquiries about Breakfast Club and After 

School Provision. At this stage we are unable to accept any more children. This is being reviewed on a regular 

basis as the restrictions are eased nationally but, we must also take into consideration what is happening 

locally.  

I appreciate that this maybe frustrating for some families but as a school it is our priority to ensure that we 

are providing a safe space for children and that there is no cross over of class bubbles.  

Thank you to all parents who are keeping us informed of any positive cases and responding inline with 

government guidance.  

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
 
Miss P Hillman 
 
Principal  
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